COUNTYof NAPA

CONSERVATION, DEVELOPMENT AND PLANNING

HILLARY GITELMAN PATRICK LOWE
Director Deputy Director

January 14, 2008
RECEIVED
JAN 1 6 2008

Local Referral Districts, Cities and Agencies
(See attached Service List) DEPT. OF
ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT

Re: Napa County General Plan Update
Dear Colleague:

As you know, Napa County is currently updating its General Plan. The County
anticipates adoption of the final General Plan document by mid to late March, 2008.

Your agency has been identified as one potentially covered by the referral requirements
of Government Code section 65352 in connection with the Napa County General Plan Update.

We are therefore enclosing a CD of the Revised Public Hearing Draft of the Napa
County General Plan Update as well as a public notice related to upcoming hearings on the
General Plan Update process for your review.

Should you have any comments or desire for a consultation regarding the update,
please contact me.

Sincerely,

Director, Napa County Conservation, Development
and Planning Department

Enclosures (CD and Notice)

cc:  Patrick Lowe (without enclosures)
Howard Siegel (without enclosures)
Brian Bordona (without enclosures)
Laura J. Anderson (without enclosures)
Eric Norris (without enclosures)

cc\D\PL\gpul\Notices\ReferralAgencies.doc
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